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Sandra Soto

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 11:49 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20160101

Consumer correspondence for docket 20160101 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 11:48 AM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20160101 
 
 
 
From: Castle Thompson [mailto:saeuk@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 11:09 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: utilities, inc water rates 
 
Florida PSC, 
 
This email is to complain about the water rate increase approved by the PSC in 2017 as relates to 
Seminole County. 

The increase was excessive and should have not been approved or it should have been scheduled to 
be implemented over a period of years. 
 
I would appeciate your consideration in reducing this rate increase. 
 
 
Castle Thompson 
444 Village View Lane 
Longwood, FL  32779 




